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RE: Blind River Fire Department Commentary on Community Days Fire 
Works Request 

Date of Creation: 5/13/2024 

Author: Director of Protective Services, R. Belair  

OBJECTIVE 

To update Council on Blind River Fire Department’s approval of proposed fireworks site. 

 

REMARKS 

Director of Protective Services sees no issues or concerns with request and/or proposed mapping 

for fireworks display on 14 JUL 24, fireworks discharge permit must be filed and fees paid prior 

to date in accordance with 22-04 Fireworks By-Law. 

 

Contracted company K&H Fireworks must abide by all regulations outlined in the Explosives 

Act to ensure this event is a safe and wonderful experience for all citizens. 

 

The Corporation of the Town of Blind River 
REPORT FOR INFORMATION 


